




2. Possible Academic Restructuring:  How will suggested changes impact the Graduate 
School?  The Provost is considering splitting the College of Arts and Sciences into two 
colleges: a college of sciences, and a college of humanities and social sciences.  The 
proposed split will not result in the Graduate School being disbanded (admissions 
moved to undergraduate admissions) when the current dean of the graduate school and 
assistant VP for research is moved to the deanship of the new humanities college.  An 
associate provost for graduate students and research will be hired and serve as the 
dean.  The Provost will meet with Arts & Sciences faculty on November 10 to discuss the 
possibilities. 


